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Sarah Bennett <sarahbennettvip@gmail.com>

Bennett Nicholson Appt - Can we do Skype? 

Green Earth Clinic <green.earth.clinic@gmail.com> Wed, Feb 26, 2020 at 1:57 PM
To: Sarah Bennett <sarahbennettvip@gmail.com>

Sarah,

 I just tried calling you but your mailbox is full so I was unable to leave a message there. 

Unfortunately Dr. Elbert has declined the appointment. He feels your sons case is too complex and he’s also not
comfortable being filmed. He’s the only physician with our group who has been willing to see kids. However I am also not
surprised that he is backing away from doing work with minors and OMMP because there has been an exceptionally high
rate of harassment by the medical boards against doctors who are willing to certify minors. It’s a great injustice and I have
fought against it for many years but like many physicians before me we realize that the medical boards are fiercely anti-
cannabis and are willing to destroy doctors reputation and careers in particular around the subject of minors getting
access to cannabis. 

I’ve been a researcher and physician that specializes in cannabinoid medicines for 10 years now and I have no doubts
about the beneficial qualities of using cannabinoids for autism. I encourage you to continue using it for your son. 

However the issue of providing 0MMP certifications in the state of Oregon has become highly politically dangerous area
of work for doctors. 

I’m happy to get on the phone and discuss more with you if you’d like. You can try me at 503-272-8789 after 3 pm. 

Kind regards,

Christian Lé, MD
Green Earth Medicine
Phone: 503-272-8781
Fax: 503-536-6458
Website: www.greenearthmedicine.com
Facebook/Twitter: green earth  medicine
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